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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSIONS OF PERU AND BRAZIL REQUESTING THE
INCLUSION OF AN AGENDA ITEM ENTITLED “CANDIDATE FORUM” AT A
REGULAR MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL TO BE HELD IN THE
WEEK FROM APRIL 29 TO MAY 3, 2013

Permanent Mission of Peru
Permanent Mission of Brazil


to the
to the 

Organization of American States
Organization of American States

Note No. 7-5-M/107
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Ambassador

Arturo Vallarino Bartuano

Chair of the Permanent Council and
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Washington, D.C.
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Excellency:


We have the pleasure of writing with reference to the forthcoming election of three members of the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights for the 2014-2017 term, envisaged as part of the agenda of the forty-third regular session of the OAS General Assembly to be held in Guatemala from June 4 to 6, 2013.


In that connection, we kindly request the inclusion of an agenda item entitled “Candidate Forum” at the regular meeting of the Permanent Council to be held in the course of the week from April 29 to May 3 next. Such an activity would furnish those candidates that so wish with an opportunity to address the Council and share their opinions regarding the agenda of the inter-American human rights system and their views thereon.

We avail ourselves of this occasion, Excellency, to convey the renewed assurances of our highest consideration.


Walter Albán
Breno Dias da Costa


Permanent Representative of Peru
Interim Representative of Brazil
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